
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council Meeting of 4 February 2004 

13. BELFAST YOUTH CO-ORDINATOR 
 
 The Board received a report seeking funding to assist in the administration costs for the Youth 

Co-ordinator position in Belfast.  
 
 The Board resolved that the Belfast Community Network be allocated $2710 from 2003/04 SCAP 

funds for administration costs for the employment of a Youth Co-ordinator for six months. The Board 
also requested that the mileage costs be monitored by the Belfast Community Network. 

 
 


